
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

March 24, 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

NURSERY PARENTS' OPEN AFTERNOON AND PARENTS EVENING 

 

TUESDAY 5 APRIL 2022 – 15:30 to 16:30  

WEDNESDAY 6 APRIL 2022 – 15:30 to 18:00 

 

 

We welcome our Nursery Parents to join us for Parents’ open afternoon to be held 

on Tuesday 5th April 2022.  
 

The open afternoon is an opportunity for parents to meet with the Nursery staff, 

look at the children’s work in class and meet other parents. It is also a great 

opportunity to have a look round the EYFS unit which, we appreciate, you have had 

a limited amount of opportunity to do in the last year or so.   

 

Should you wish to discuss your child’s progress in any further detail, there will be a 

limited amount of ten minute slots available to discuss with Miss Jowett on 

Wednesday 6th April. If you feel you would like to book a ten minute slot, please 

email enquiries@kirkhamgate.outwood.com and a time slot will be allocated to you 

and confirmed back by email.  

 

Please remember that if you ever have any questions or concerns about your child, 

that Miss Jowett and her team are always willing to discuss at any time of the year.  

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs L. Cooke  

Head of School  
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